
Notice of Possible Quorum  

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, public notice is hereby 

given that a possible quorum of the Village Board will be present:  

Thursday May 5, 2022 

06:30 p.m.  

 

 Village Hall- Lower-Level Board Room 

130 N. Chestnut Street  

Ellsworth, WI 54011 

 

Chris Holtkamp from the University-Wisconsin River Falls will be present to discuss the draft future land 

use map and identify goals for the Comprehensive Plan.  

 

 

No action or discussion of official village business will take place at this event.  

 

Nicole Stewart  

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer  

Village of Ellsworth 

 


